April 14, 2023
Dear Planning and Zoning Committee:
RE: 4/27/23 Meeting

The Craig 7" Day Adventist Church is requesting an extension of time permitted to build the 40 foot
tower for a radio station. It was not to be constructed until the FCC license was approved. We have
been waiting an extensive period of time for that processing. The FM Broadcast permit was granted
January 6, 2023.

If there are any questions, please contact Tracy Vaughn at (360) 789-2956.

Thank you for your consideration,
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